
 

June 15, 2022 
 
The Honourable René Cormier, Chair 
Standing Senate Committee on Official Languages                                                          
The Senate                                                                                                                        
Ottawa, ON                                                                                                                                      
K1A 0A6                                                                                   
 
Dear Senator Cormier: 
 
On June 13, 2022, I met with the Standing Senate Committee on Official Languages in the 
context of the Committee’s study on Bill C-13, An Act for the Substantive Equality of 
Canada’s Official Languages.   
 
In responding to questions from Committee members, I agreed to provide the 
information received from the department of Canadian Heritage following the publication 
of our report entitled, ″Cost Estimate for Bill C-13: An Act for the Substantive Equality of 
Canada's Official Languages.”   
 
The department provided a response letter, as well as complementary information on the 
funding announced in the economic update of December 2021. The response letter can 
be found in the attached document.  The letter is also available on our website.   
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide the complementary information as the 
department deemed the information confidential. 
 
Should you or members of the Committee wish to discuss this or other opportunities for 
my Office to support your work, I would be pleased to meet with you at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Yves Giroux 
Parliamentary Budget Officer 

https://pbo-dpb.s3.ca-central-1.amazonaws.com/files--fichiers/cf6599ad9d8b061dd5b64da7275f74b86ddaa9fdb185d71c55e9db3fdc822050
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